
Gentlemen, 

On Wednesday, December 30, at 5 pm in the Saint Paul’s gymnasium, we are pleased to announce the 

Second Annual Regulation Alumni Basketball Game coupled with Alumni Basketball Recognition Day. 

The Alumni game will be played in between tournament games on the final day of the Gene Bennett 

Classic. Alumni recognitions will occur following the completion of the Alumni game and during the 

Championship game of the tournament which begins at 7:00.  

Who Can Play?  Only and all former Varity SPS Basketball Players are eligible to play in the Alumni 

Game. Rosters are limited to a maximum of 40 players total. 

Even if you are not eligible to play or do not wish  to play in the game, we strongly encourage all alumni 

to come partake in the entertainment, as well as to remain and watch the Championship game of the 

tournament ( starts at 7 pm) which our boys will be extra motivated to try and make. A post game 

reception will immediately follow in the lobby of the new gym.   

Admission to the Alumni Game will be free to spectators, and the admission to the Championship game 

will be $5.  However, admission will be covered by the Alumni Department for the Varsity Basketball 

Alumni who will to watch the Championship game.  

Note: All players must be in reasonable physical health and must sign a risk waiver. Conventional 

athletic attire will be required to play. Jerseys will be provided for the purposes of the game only. 

Players should arrive by 4:15 for warm up.  

The registration deadline for prospective players will be Wednesday, December 23 rd. Additional 

information will be provided after that time.  To assist in the coordination of the event, we ask that you 

Please RSVP and specify whether you intend to play or only attend the event.  

To sign up, or for more information, please contact Alumni Director Al Nastasi at aln@stpauls.com or  

event co- chair  tckeller@bankonresource.com. 

We hope you will join is for what promises to be an entertaining evening. Thank you to Head Coach Phil 

Williams for supporting this event, and best of luck to the Basketball Wolves on what looks to be a 

promising season. 

Sincerely, 

Al Nastasi 
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